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CEO’s message
We are happy to announce the beginning of the third year journey of Wadia Journal of Women and Child Health (WJWCH), 
setting up new milestones with each advancing year. It shows the commitment from the editorial team members and the 
authors across the globe to advancing research in the field of women and child health. I  am happy to share that we have 
expanded the scope of the journal, wherein it is open access so that authors across the globe can contribute. I want to thank our 
authors, editorial team members, and the publisher. WJWCH is a testament to the academic journey of Wadia Hospitals and it 
is progressing day by day with quality of research articles, rare case reports, and the turnaround time for publication. We take 
this opportunity to thank all the stakeholders and importantly, our patients for whom this is not just a hospital, but a feeling 
of being taken care of at home and wish everyone a greater success in this 3rd year for the journal which is very crucial for the 
journey of WJWCH toward indexing.
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